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To: "mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph" <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

March 13, 2023

LORMELYN E. CLAUDIO, CESO I OIC
Regional Executive Director
DENR
Roxas Boulevard
Ermita, Manila

Dear Regional Executive Director Claudio:

Greetings!

I am Donna Lee Dunuan-Gobway, the Presiding Judge of the MCTC, Looc, Romblon. In 2021 I purchased a piece of land
here in Looc for which I intend to secure a Transfer Certificate of Title. But first, I must obtain a Clearance from the
Department of Agrarian Reform (DAR) because the property was covered by the CARP law. Among the documents the
DAR required me to submit is a copy of the Approved Subdivision Plan of PSD 4B-012538. I am not sure if I have seen
this plan before. I can only assume that it was the approved subdivision plan of the lot covered by certificate of Title No.
Carp2017000003 which is the title of the seller Andrew Martinez. (I only purchased a portion of his property). As Mr.
Martinez has difficulty locating his copy of the approved subdivision plan, I humbly request from your good office a
certified true copy of   Approved Subdivision Plan of PSD 4B-012538.

I am aware there are fees to be paid in connection with this request. Please let me know how I can settle them.

Hoping for your kind consideration and grant of this request.

Respectfully yours,

Donna Lee S. Dunuan-Gobway


